
CAO REPORT         September 12, 2017 

 

 
 
1. Letter to Minister of Transportation re: Hwy 36/45 deficiencies – No response from the Minister 

yet. 
 

2. Rental – Advertised; no response.  Administration will put up a For Rent sign. 
 

3. Large Event Policy – Working on policy to propose to new Council. 
 

4. Grants – Applications completed according to Capital Budget. 
 

5. Centennial Hall – Exhaust System - Gateway appears to be respectful of our plea to provide cost 
savings wherever possible; therefore, they have suggested that the project commence in January 
and they can guarantee that it will be complete in 6 weeks.  At this time, there are no bookings 
for the hall in the first 6 weeks of 2018. 

 
6. Tangible Capital Assets (TCA) currently being updated. 

 
7. Website:  Updated; even with Election information. 

 
8. Staff – CAO has conducted 6 interviews for the position of Executive Secretary. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Outstanding Items: 

 Recreational Facility – Grand Opening 

 Potential Residential Lots; currently a park on 47 Street north of 53 Avenue (Tabled until road 
construction in area begins and have public input) 

 Annexation (Discussions will be made throughout the year at RAPID meetings) 

 EDC/EDO Update  (April 22, 2014 Council tabled this item until after Economic Development Committee 
meeting) 

 Road/Infrastructure Funding Formula 

 Adult Learning Request for funding 

 Corporate Review/Roles and Responsibilities Course/Financial Indicator Graphs/Strategic or 
Sustainability Planning 

 


